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What’s on at The Gardens? 
Week 6 

Fri 1 June - School Assembly 

Fri 1 June - Biggest Morning Tea 

Week 7 

Tues 5 June - Queen Jubilee Celebrations 

Tues 5 June - SC5 Chatham High visit 

Wed 6 June - School banking 

Wed 6 June - Taronga Zoo video conference 

 

Queen Jubilee Celebrations 

Students we will be having a Day of Royal 
Celebrations next Tuesday 5th June.   

Come dressed out of uniform, as a king or 
queen for the day, and enjoy the Jubilee 
celebrations.  

 

Taronga Zoo Video Conference 
Manning Gardens PS is celebrating the 
National Year of Reading in 2012. As part of the 
celebrations, selected students from Years 1-4 
will be participating in a ‘Bats and Nocturnal 
Animals’ video conference with Taronga Zoo in 
our connected classroom next Wednesday 6th 
June. This session will feature children’s author 

Aleesah Darlison and Zoo Educators 
PLUS some very special live animal 
guests! 
  
Mrs Johnson & Mrs Blick 

Manning Gardens Public School 

Sadako and the Thousand Paper Cranes 

Permission notes for Years 3-6 have been sent 
home today for “Sadako and the Thousand 
Paper Cranes” which is to be held at the 
Manning Entertainment Centre. The cost for this 
performance is $15.00 which includes bus fare. 
Please make sure permission notes and money 
are returned to the office no later than Monday 
11th June 2012.  

 

Manning Gardens School Choir 

Congratulations to thirty of our students who 
participated in the Choir at the Taree Eisteddfod. 
They did exceptionally well receiving; 

Fourth Place & an Encouragement Award 
($55.00 voucher). 

Miss Cattell and Mrs Steel were very proud of 
their performance and behaviour at the 
Eisteddfod.  ........Well done! 

 

SC5 visit to Chatham High School 

With High School 2013 fast approaching, 
parents of students in SC5 are invited to 
Chatham High School on Tuesday 5th June at 
10.00am. This is a great chance for parents and 
carers to meet the staff at Chatham High School 
Support Unit.   

 

Woolies Earn and Learn Rewards 

All you need to do for the Woolies Earn and 
Learn Rewards is collect the sticker dots at 
Woolworths and fill up the card. There will be a 
box outside of Woolworths with Manning 
Gardens School logo on it as of this afternoon. 
Alternatively you can place the cards in the 
yellow box in the school office foyer. A great 
chance to gain some new sporting, music, art 
and craft supplies and equipment for the school. 

 

 

11.35am Friday 1st June 2012 

Parents and Carers are welcome to join us 

in the Staffroom directly following assembly 

Come and have a cuppa and make a donation 

Because every cup makes a difference! 
Students are encouraged to make a donation in class 
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How is your Challenge going? 

By the 1st September, you must read 
Kinder, Years 1 & 2:   30 books (or 
have read to you) 
Years 3 & 4:    20 books 
Years 5 & 6:    20 books 

to receive your own certificate 
from our NSW Premier 

       the Hon. Barry O’Farrell 
NEED HELP?  

See your class teacher or  
Mrs Johnson in our library 

What’s on at Art Central 
Art workshops for creative kids 

2nd June - 3D Wire sculpture 

9 June - Ceramics with Faye 

16 June - Creative mixed media with Beck 

23 June - Ceramics with Faye 

Program details may change without further notice. 

Manning Regional Art Gallery 

12 Macquarie St Taree 

6592 5455 for enquires 

Email: Rachel.piercy@gtcc.nsw.gov.au 

School Banking 

Don’t forget to fill out the deposit slip in your 
child’s bank book and send it to school every 
Wednesday. Deposits can be as little as 50c. 
Start now and watch your savings grow! 

 

Book Club 

Issue 4 pamphlets have been distributed to 
classes this week. Orders and payment need to 
be placed with the Library by 13th June. You 
may pay by cash, cheque (made out to Scholas-
tic Australia) or credit card.  

 

Five A Side Soccer Gala Day 

CANTEEN  
Opening days; Tuesday, Wednesdays & Thursdays 
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